
Appointment: 
From: Doll, Laura

Khan, Javid (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=j4kd); 
'kenneth.bruno@cpuc.ca.gov' (kenneth.bruno@cpuc.ca.gov)

Subject: PAS 55 and PG&E's Gas Safety Excellence Program 

Location: Building Y, Bishop Ranch,
Start:
End:

To:

Redacted

1/13/2014 10:00:00 AM 

1/13/2014 12:00:00 PM

Hi everyone -

We are looking forward to your visit to Bishop Ranch on Monday for a discussion about our 
PAS 55 program.

Building Y is next door to the building that I think most of you previously have visited ("Z"). 
There is a small cafe on the first floor if you arrive early. Building Y is a card-access location so 
I will be in the lobby watching for you all to arrive from the parking lot and I can let you in.

You are all always on time, so we can gather in the lobby at 10 and proceed to the conference 
room upstairs together.

My cell is Redacted

Looking forward to our discussion Monday!

Have a good weekend.

Laura

SB GT&S 0667944
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